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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: mehrdad.dokhanchy@comcast.net
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2015 11:43 PM
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Cc: Hemmat, Ed; Tim Cook
Subject: Property On 5630 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland Case #RO0000182
Attachments: pdf0011.pdf

Dear Dilan and Keith, 
 
It was a great pleasure meeting you both today. I like to thank you for your cooperation and the 
guidance you provided me today.  
 
I have asked Tim Cook, our Environmental Engineering Consultant, to provide the result of our recent 
ground water testing and his report. He will request the laboratory to load the water analysis results 
into the Geo Tracker as well.  
 
Per your request, I am attaching a copy of the Notice Of Responsibility (NOR) that was issued in on 
October 16, 2008. The attachment A (the third page of the NOR) shows the tanks were removed in 
October of 2000.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mehrdad 
 


